Month in Review – History Center – April 2012

Partnerships & museum loans

• The History Center continues with its major exhibit renovations. Part of these exhibit changes will include loaned objects from the New Jersey Shipwreck Museum, highlighting storms & the sea, and the Charles Banse Native American Museum, highlighting the Lenape Peoples of New Jersey. These partnerships are being finalized and will highlight some wonderful objects as well as making new museum collaborations.

History Center takes part in AHLOA

 The History Center took part in AHLOA's community connections event Saturday April 14th. The event was well received and highlighted many of the changes on the horizon for the HC.







Above: Photos of the History Center table displays at the AHLOA meeting

Civic Organizations meet at the History Center's Library Room.

• The Avalon Garden and Women's Civic Club both hosted their monthly meetings at the History Center.

Speaking Engagement with the Civic Club

 Center curator/director J. Angemi spoke to a crowd of 50 at an annual luncheon with the Avalon Civic Club. Mr. Angemi's presentation was highlighted by a power point program that used primary documents and period photos to explain the birth and growth of Avalon.

Researchers Served

• The Avalon History Center served three researchers in the month of April. Topics reviewed were the 62 storm and the railroad.